
Hi 
I am in full support of Mandatory unit pricing. I refer to it often in supermarkets where it is used and 
find it a helpful and easily calculated way of establishing the real pricing of products. I find it 
frustrating where it is not used on products that should be easily able to be calculated that way. I 
believe it should be used in all supermarkets as a permanent and mandatory requirement.  
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